
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Kimberly M. Wilson"; Naranjo, Mark
Cc: Mike Shoemaker; David J. Adkins
Subject: RE: Outland State #2 Work Plan
Date: Monday, February 19, 2018 2:36:00 PM

Dear Ms. Wilson:
 
Please address these concerns for delineation report for 1RP-4708:

Initial photos of release indicate that a pooling location is at the Southeast corner of the
bermed area (South of S-3). NMOCD requests that an additional delineation sample location
be established at the aforementioned spot, especially as the site was initially sampled more
than 6 months after the incident date in May 2017.
What is the reason for elevated chloride levels for S-5 and S-6 areas outside of the impacted
tank battery?
Bottom and edge/sidewalls of the areas represented by S-5 and S-6 will be required.

 
Also, please note that the GPS coordinates of the release location are incorrect on pg. 1.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
 

From: Kimberly M. Wilson [mailto:kwilson@talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 10:46 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Mike Shoemaker <mike.shoemaker@dvn.com>; David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>
Subject: Outland State #2 Work Plan
 

Good Morning,

 

Please find attached the work plan for the above referenced location.  If you have any
questions or concerns please feel free to contact our office.

 

Respectfully Submitted,

 

Kimberly 

 

Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager
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Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023
Cell: 575.602.3826
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web:

www.talonlpe.com

 

 

 
 

 

https://outlook.office.com/owa/www.talonlpe.com

